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Jun 20, 2017 
 
Senate Rules Committee 
OR 
 
Dear Committee, 
 
I'm Marlana Safran, living in Washington County. I'm writing in support of HB 2927 (National Popular 
Vote). 
 
This past election is just one example of how much we need to change how elections are handled in 
modern times. We are fully capable of counting one vote per person nowadays, with our technological 
advances, and thus each vote should count this way. Simple. No need for an antiquated system such as 
the electoral college to cast votes in ways that are simply not who people are voting for individually. 
 
Please, do what simply makes sense, one state at a time, one vote a time. Let each person speak for his 
or herself.  Support for HB 2927 (National Popular Vote) 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Mrs. Marlana Safran 
4745 NW Kahneeta Dr 
Portland, OR 97229-3018 
(503) 684-1456 

 


